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9 October 2018 
 

 

 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

We will be celebrating our village's 6th Birthday at the Wednesday social 

evening on 10 October 2018. 

 

We are arranging for a special birthday cake to be served as a dessert for 

all those at the social. 

 

So, don't delay, book with Hendra on ext. 209 today.  Remember the two 

meal choices are Fishcakes or Beef Stir-fry. 

 

 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications 
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